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I strongly oppose this bill! This bill is in violation of our 2nd amendment rights 

provided to us in the Constitution.  It is also a direct violation of the Otegon State 

Constitution.  The very reason Measure 114 is tied up in court.  As a responsible gun 

owner myself in this state,  I am appauled at the Left's agenda to take away the rights 

of law abiding citizens,  as this will have little to no affect on the level of crime in this 

state.  

As a direct example , the state of Maryland had some of the strictest gun laws in the 

country,  and also at the top of the list for gun violence and murder per capita in this 

country. Maryland has since removed a number of these laws being that they were 

unconstitutional,  allowing the citizens to lawfully arm themselves and thus 

immediately resulting in a reduction in crime and murder rates within the state! 

 

This bill can not be allowed to move forward! Tirrany will not stand!! 


